
MINUTES of the College Curriculum Committee meeting 
March 25, 2010 
 
Present: Lawton, Lotz, McCallum, Lovik, Dimitrova, Guizar, Barr, Julier, Ross, Gerber, 

Toms, Walker, Rauk, Swenson 
Absent: Moher 
 
 
Agenda approved. 
 
Minutes of February 25, 2010 approved. 
 
UCC updates (Lovik). 
 
Associate dean’s remarks 
Swenson invited Committee members to think about how to respond to the Provost’s call 
to avoid redundancies and overlaps in course offerings. Discussion focused on signoffs to 
proposed curricular changes. 
 
Chair’s remarks 
McCallum commented that the discussion that took place via email among Committee 
members regarding the Global Studies (GSAH) course proposals that had been tabled at 
the last meeting was constructive: GSAH used the comments to substantively rethink and 
improve the proposals. McCallum commended the members for their input. 
 
 
Curricular requests 
 

Philosophy 
 a) course change — approved 
  PHL 453  Ethics in Global Public Health 
 
 

CAL cognate requirement 
Change in policy was discussed at the previous meeting. Moved, seconded, and 
unanimously approved the change. 
 
 
Student representation on CCC 
Discussion continued about the number of student representatives on the Committee. The 
members agreed to leave the policy as is. 
 
 
Adjourned at 4:16 PM. 
Minutes submitted by Julier, checked by McCallum. 
 


